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> ﻿Hello, my name is Susanne Nageli, I was born and raised in the Bulkley Valley. I lived and worked in Yukon from 
2006 to July 2021 as a registered nurse. My husband Stan Lancaster and I relocated back to the Bulkley Valley in 
summer 2021.

> I have had the opportunity to learn about the proposed Crematorium/Cold Storage facility in Smithers, BC. While I 
understand the need for such a facility I am dismayed that the proposed location is in an established residential area.

> I understand the concerns of having this facility so near residential homes, both from a safety perspective
(emissions) as well as the resulting very real potential of real estate devaluing of homes/properties.

> I have also learned of the concerns of a Holocaust survivor family member having anxiety triggered by such close 
proximity to the facilities’s smokestacks. This person has lived in her residence for 30 years and would be facing 
said facility daily.

> I would like to add my concerns to the table as this discussion continues.

> Respectfully,

> Susanne Nageli

> 16790 Woodmere Road
>

>

> Sent from my iPhone
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